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Bringing us closer  

Light rail is much more than a transport project. It’s a step towards a better 
future for Auckland, a foundation for future growth and development that will 
enable our communities, economy and environment to thrive. 

 

  
 

 

  

 

Introducing Auckland Light Rail  

The Ministry of Transport, Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency, Auckland 
Council, Auckland Transport, Kāinga Ora and Mana Whenua are working side 
by side on the project to look at how light rail can work best for the city. 

The project team is developing an indicative business case and making 
recommendations. This will help to enable the Government to make a decision 
at the end of the year about the route, mode and delivery entity for the project. 

 



 
Our priority is to deliver light rail between the city centre and Māngere. 
  

 

 

 

  

 

Campaign launch  

A media campaign and website was launched today to introduce the project 
and encourage people to share their views about light rail. Our campaign is 
supported by engagement events in the five corridor communities: City 
Centre, Eden Valley/Sandringham, Mt Roskill, Onehunga and 
Māngere/Airport. 

 

  
 

 

  

 

Get involved  

Visit our website to find out more about the project. You can complete an 
online feedback form, subscribe to project updates and news and find out 
about upcoming events. 

 

  
 

 

  

 

Contact us  

Phone – 0800 567 847 
Email – lightrail@nzta.govt.nz 

 

  
 

 

https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/vpTRCNLJJvsPZ0r1iyvXbD?domain=nzta-aucklandlightrail.cmail20.com
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